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Insurance Bulletin #2024-008 
 

 

December 18, 2024 
 

 

To:  Provincial / Territorial Sport Organizations  

 

From:  Barry Petrachenko  

   Executive Director  

 

Copies:  Pickleball Canada Board of Directors 

 

Subject:  Certificate of Insurance Applications 2025  

 

 

Certificate of Insurance (COI) Applications for 2025 are now available and can be 

accessed by Pickleball Canada affiliated clubs. 

 

Applications are available on Pickleball Canada’s website at this link: 

https://pickleballcanada.org/membership/insurance-program/  

 

We ask that you please ensure that each of your clubs are aware that they can now 

apply for a COI for 2025, as many facilities require the updated certificates prior to the 

holiday break.  

 

Further questions or information regarding this process may be directed to the 

following email address: insurance@pickleballcanada.org .  
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